
 
 

 

Family Weekly Memo- Dec. 16-20, 2024 
 
Phew!  We just about made it….1 week le7!  Unfortunately, it looks like it will be a chilly week.   
 
We have a lot going on this week.   
 
Monday the PAC will be doing a cra7 with all students in the school.  Students will rotate through the kitchen 
and then bring home a cute, handmade decoraEon.   
 
Tuesday is Shopping Day.  All students will have the opportunity to shop for their family members.  Each gi7 is 
$1.00.  All students will get to shop for their parents/guardians first and then go back a second Eme to shop for 
addiEonal family members.  For younger students it is a great idea to have a list of who they are shopping for.  
Remember, they do this on their own and the best part is seeing what the pick for you, without any help from 
an adult!  Small bills/change is appreciated.  ALL students will get to purchase at least 2 items, even if they 
forget their money, thanks to some community donaEons.   
 
On Thursday we will be having a full-dress rehearsal for the concert at 1:00.  If families are not able to aVend 
Thursday evening this is an opEon for you.  You need to be prepared for a few bumps and hitches throughout 
the performance as it will be the first Eme through.   
 
Report Cards will go home on Thursday and then Friday is our last day and PJ Day!   
 
Monday Dec. 16th  PAC Cra7 for all students 
    Pizza Sale (7-11) 
    Substance Abuse PresentaEon (Grade 6/7) 
 
Tuesday Dec. 17th  Shopping Day-be prepared to pick kids up on this day or make arrangements for 

many gi7s to get home.   
 
 
Wednesday Dec. 18th   Christmas Hampers (SRC) 
    Snack Sale 
 
Thursday Dec. 19th  Concert Dress Rehearsal 1:00 

Concert/Family Fun Night 5:30-7:30 
Report cards home 
 

Friday Dec. 20th  Last Day before Winter Break 
    PJ Day 
    Pizza Sale (Dominos) 
 
 
Upcoming dates: 
 
Jan. 6  Back to School 
Jan. 7  PAC MeeEng 6:30 
Jan. 17  Mrs. Dixie’s class-skiing 
Jan. 23  Mrs. Lukey’s class-skiing 
Jan. 31  NO SCHOOL- Professional Development Day 
 
I hope everyone has a reshul break filled with family, fun, and good weather.  If I don’t see you this week, have 
a great Christmas and see you in the New Year!   
 
Mrs. Bougerolle 

 


